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th
 July 2018 

 
Dear parents/guardians  
 
I am writing to confirm the final arrangements for the drama trip on Tuesday 17

th
 July 2018 to London. 

 
We will be departing St Martin’s Road promptly at 7am. Therefore, please ensure that your child arrives no later than 
6.45am. 
 
The meeting point for departure and arrival is the bus stop on St Martin’s Road, near the Church.  
 
The trip has been arranged with “Best Travel.” Following our departure, we will make our way to London and straight 
to our first stop: the National Theatre. Here, the pupils will experience a backstage tour of the venue, beginning at 
11.00am. At approximately 1pm we will make our way to Covent Garden where the pupils will be given some time to 
have lunch and watch the street theatre. At 2pm we will begin a short walk to the theatre to watch a matinee of the 
Woman in Black in the Fortune Theatre. We expect to arrive back to St Martin’s Road at 9.30pm. However, students 
will be kept informed of any changes as they happen. Therefore, we advise them to bring their mobile phones so that 
they can keep you informed. 
 
Pupils are not required to wear school uniform for the day. However, they must arrive in appropriate attire e.g. no 
belly tops or very short shorts. If your child’s clothing is not appropriate they will not be permitted to attend the trip. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to remind you that any students who have medical conditions that require 
medication (e.g. asthma pumps) MUST have this medication with them on the day of the trip as we will be checking 
this before we leave.  Please contact me in the school if any students require additional support in administering 
medication but I ask this is done before the day of the trip so that arrangements can be confirmed. 
 
We hope to have a very successful trip and I am confident that students will gain a great deal from the experience, 
supporting them in their GCSE or A Level Drama courses. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support 
 
 

 
 
 
Mrs L Weston 
(Leader of Learning for Expressive Arts) 
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